From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:33:46 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:50 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Dan Suess

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am shocked at the short timeline available to submit comments on this application. It is November 21, 2022 and
the comment deadline is December 2, 2022. This is less than 2 weeks (9 business days including today).
The process should be far more transparent and allowing time for respondents to conduct some research and submit

input/comments.

In short, the Applicant has significant wealth from their existing business and investors' income.

End users, for the most part have been and will be facing shortfalls in their income. An increase will likely cause
negative financial pressure. The supply and distribution of natural gas is an essential service. This application should
be viewed as unacceptable and subsequently should be declined.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





